Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 1:20 PM

To: ‘James Anderson’

Cc: Gary Decarlo; Madden, Marla D; Jose Vasquez; Clint Calip; Gonzalez, Homero

Subject: RE: Notification of 2H20 Groundwater Monitoring Event for ExxonMobil Gladiola Station OCD No.
AP038

12/07/2020

Marla Madden — ExxonMobil
James Anderson — CARDNO

RE; Change in Analyte Sampling Request for AP-038.

Request has been made by Cardno to remove sulfate from routine sampling protocol. At his time the Oil Conservation
Division (OCD) APPROVES the request with one condition. Condition: At time of closure sulfate should be added back
not sampling protocol for closure samples to be assured of no reappearance.

Thank you for your efforts. Please keep a copy of this communication, as no PAPER copy will follow.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
505.670.6549

From: James Anderson <james.anderson@cardno.com>

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 9:26 AM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>

Cc: Gary Decarlo <gary.decarlo@cardno.com>; Madden, Marla D <marla.d.madden@exxonmobil.com>; Jose Vasquez
<Jose.Vasquez@cardno.com>; Clint Calip <clint.calip@cardno.com>; Gonzalez, Homero
<homero.gonzalez@exxonmobil.com>

Subject: [EXT] Notification of 2H20 Groundwater Monitoring Event for ExxonMobil Gladiola Station OCD No. AP038

Mr. Billings,

Cardno, on behalf of ExxonMobil, will be performing the 2" half 2020 groundwater monitoring event at the subject site
on Dec 15" — 17,

During the monitoring program, sulfate has only been measured above the NWMQCC regulatory limit of 600 mg/L in
one well (MW20), and in MW?20, the concentration has declined and remained below the limit for nearly 8 years (since
July 2012), therefore approval is requested to remove sulfate from the groundwater monitoring analytical program.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you

James Anderson
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The health, wellbeing and livelihoods of our people, families, clients and communities is Cardno's key priority. Our teams are
responding to COVID-19 with robust business continuity plans and we will continue to work closely with our people and
clients to support them every day. > LEARN MORE
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